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Registration Number 2003 11 

To Whom It May Concern, W 
h) 

Please amend our materials registration as follows: 

1. Remove Gary Roberts, MD From our registration. As of July 13,2007 Dr. 
Roberts was no longer providing services to this facility. 

This information was provided to the NRC. A copy of the amended NRC license will be 
forwarded to the State of WV when received. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letterlapplication dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

Atts..l”- w- .wSd*-fW 
&here were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee 8, Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number IF// to 
When calling lo inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


